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CHANGE AND NOTICE OF MEETING -
OCTOBER 24, 2001

[13743] July 18, 2001 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 44-01 RE: CHANGE AND NOTICE
OF MEETING - OCTOBER 24, 2001 Please note that the date and location of the next
International Committee meeting has been changed. The next International Committee
meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 24, 2001, at 10:00 a.m. at the Capital Hilton in
the South American B Room, 16th & K. Street, NW, Washington, DC. Lunch will be served
after the meeting. Please complete the attached meeting response form and return it by
Wednesday, October 17, 2001. Paul EImlinger Chairman Attachment Attachment (in .pdf
format)
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